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BBTC DIA PROJECT 
The Bristol Bay Telephone Cooperative 

DIA “Direct Internet Access” microwave 

construction has completed last month, 

our new 8’ diameter dishes are ready to 

get to work. Network equipment 

installation and setup completed last 

week. Preparations for testing the new 

system are in progress and scheduled to 

begin within two weeks. The 

optimization of this new transport 

should complete before the end of 

April.   

BBTC will be publishing new internet 

plans to our membership and then 

begin the service & plan upgrades 

shortly after! 

Construction Season is right around the corner 

“CALL 907-246-3403 BEFORE YOU DIG” 
(BBTC and BCI Cables only) 

We require a two-day notice to locate before you start digging 

NEW HOME or OFFICE 

CONSTRUCTION 

Call the BBTC office in 

advance for service and 

line extension requests. 

Also remember to run 

inside wiring for phone 

when you run power!  


